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From: foia@acf.hhs.gov
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2023 9:08 AM
To: Chiara Eisner
Cc: Rachel Seller
Subject: Acknowledgement Letter

 

External Email - Use Caution  

 

Case No: 23-F-0258 
       
August 14, 2023 

Chiara Eisner 
National Public Radio 

Dear Chiara Eisner: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request in which you requested All contracts 
signed or drafted between the company “Cherokee Federal” and any of its 

subsidiaries, and the Department of Health and Human Services, between January 1 2018 and 

June 12, 2023. These contracts should include, but not be limited to, the contract between the 

Cherokee Nation Management & Consulting L.L.C. and HHS regarding the Pomona Fairplex 

Emergency Intake Site, under PIID: 75ACF121C0006. 
 
Your request has been assigned a case number based on the time it was received in this office and is being processed as 
expeditiously as possible.  The actual processing time will depend on the complexity of your request and whether 
sensitive records, voluminous records, extensive search, and/or consultation with other HHS components or other 
executive branch agencies are involved.  There may be a charge for these records and, in some cases, the charges may 
be substantial. 

If you have any questions, please email FOIA@acf.hhs.gov or call 1-888-747-1861, or write to us at: 

Freedom of Information Act Office 
Administration for Children and Families 
4th Floor 
Mary E. Switzer Building 
330 C Street, SW 
Washington, D.C.  20201 

Please use the case tracking number at the top of the page when discussing your request. 
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Sincerely, 

      Celeste Smith 
      FOIA Officer 
      Administration for Children and Families 
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